
 

Trailblazers Team Supply List​ (used in all classes) 

 
➔ agenda (can be HMS) or student planner 

➔ pencil pouch (prefer zippered)  

➔ Plenty of pencils along with a ​handheld sharpener 

➔ One  folder (no prongs, sturdy with two pockets) for 

HOMEWORK  

➔ 2 packs colored pencils (best to label) 

➔ 2 packs thin markers ~ 12 count (does not need to be sharpie) 

➔ inexpensive earbuds (specific for school, can be left in locker)  

➔ one pack highlighters  

 

 

 

 

 

TEAM WISH LIST​:  

★ TISSUES AND HAND SANITIZER 

★ COLORED PAPER/CARDSTOCK 

★ EXTRA PENCILS, NOTEBOOKS,  

★ SHARPIES, HIGHLIGHTERS 

★ MARKERS AND COLORED PENCILS, DRY ERASE MARKERS 

★ EXTRA GLUE STICKS AND BATTERIES 

 

Specific Class supplies 

➔ *** If your child we be allowed to have a device at school please load the Google Drive and Google Classroom Apps on their 

device 

Language Arts  Math  Science  Social Studies 

❏ One composition notebook with 

folder/pocket inside notebook 

 

❏ One pack of  AAA batteries  

❏ TI - 83 calculator (not 

required but preferred) 

 

❏ Two spiral notebooks ( one 

for each semester)  

❏ One pocket folder  

 

 

❏ 3- ring binder 

❏ Dividers 

❏ 1 pack notebook paper 

 

Parents ​: We recognize that buying school supplies can be a daunting and expensive part of raising children and we have done our best to provide you with a 

clear and comprehensive list that should last the year if students take care of materials and use them appropriately.  We have based our list on years of 

experience in working with middle schoolers and knowing their organizational skills and time management with regard to the heavy workload and rigorous 

demands of seventh grade. We ask for your help in procuring as many of these supplies as you are comfortably able to, LABELING THEM with child’s name 

and subject/teacher when appropriate, and then reinforcing at home the lessons of writing in their planner/agenda, cleaning out homework folders and 

filing away papers correctly so they can be found and used (particularly for test corrections).  Many of you may find you are ready to take a “step back” 

after the transitional sixth grade year.  We encourage you to wait, and in fact, “STEP IN” a bit closer to supervising and monitoring your child’s work habits 

and homework completion, especially this first quarter.  Please sign up for a PowerSchool account and make sure to know your child’s Google login 

information, school email account and our team website.  ​Thank you, we truly look forward to partnering with you this year, 2019 ~ 2020.  


